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TVD looking for Volunteers
POPCORN UPDATE!
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New Scholarship Announced
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Important Dates
(click for complete calendar)

March 2020

Mar 5 - TVD District Roundtable @ 7:00 pm
Mar 7 - Tired Iron

Mar 18 - Bush District Roundtable @ 5:45 pm
Mar 20-22 - OA Woadstoak

Mar 24 - Eagles books due

Mar 31 - Eagle Board - (by appointment)

April 2020
Apr 2 - TVD District Roundtable @ 7:00 pm

Apr 10 - Office Closed - Good Friday

Apr 13 - Clean up Day Bag Disbursement
Apr 15 - Bush District Roundtable @ 5:45 pm
Apr 21 - Eagle books due

Apr 28 - Eagle Board - (by appointment)

May 2020

May 2 - Clean up Day

May 2 - Toontuk Work Day at Camp

May 7 - TVD District Roundtable @ 7:00 pm
May 14 - Toontuk General Lodge Meeting
May 19 - Eagles books due

May 20 - Bush District Roundtable @ 5:45 pm
May 21 - Legends & Hero's Banquet

May 25 - Office Closed - Memorial Day

May 26 - Eagle Board - (by appointment)

May 29-31 - Spring Camporee
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OFFICE AND SCOUT SHOP
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OPENING HOURS!

Monday - Friday
9AM - 5PM

Saturday/Sunday: CLOSED
0,9.9.9.9.9.9.9,9.9,9.9.9.9.9.9.9,9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9,9.9.9.9.9.9.9,9.9.9.9.9.9.4

**REMINDER***

The Midnight Sun Council Office will
automatically be closed if the temperature hits -
50 F by 8:00 AM.

Temperature reading can be checked by calling
907-488-1111.

),9,9.9,9,9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9.9,9,9.9.9,9.9,9,9.9,9.9.9.9,9.4
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Mark your calendars

for May 29th-30th for the 2020 Midnight Sun
Council Spring Camporee!

The Spring Camporee will be hosted by the

Bush District this year and more information will
be available soon.

Back to Top

The Midnight Sun Council thanks Tammy lliguth for being
our Registrar and wishes her the best.

Unfortunately, this means we will need to start looking for
someone to fill her shoes. If you, or someone you know
would like to work in a family friendly environment,
Monday through Friday, from 8:45 - 5:15, with some addi-
tional evening and weekend times, please contact Stacy or
Stephen at 907-452-1976.

Benefits available.

for the most current news
and information about the

/\r
@?ﬁscouﬁm
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Friends of Scouting Board Campaign is in full
swing! Teams have been divided, goals set, and
members are already working towards achieving
a combined goal of $55,000 ! We are almost
halfway to our goal and sitting nicely at
$23,325.00! Way to go teams!

keep up the great work!
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FAIRBANKS
TIRED IRO

q CLASSES
Antigue-pre 1965
1966-19711
19121915
1976-1985
1986-1999
Racers
Peonles Choice

Loudest Sled contest
Unoffical swap meet
Celebrity Judge

SNOWMOB]LE sﬂow Iron Dog Racers
MARCH 7TH, 2020 -

Vintage and Classic
10:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Tired Iron Race track machines, good
Next to Fred Meyer [east) 930 0ld Steese Hwy at the people and good
‘corner of Helmericks Ave and Herb Miller Bivd times. We welcome
Fairbanks, Alaska vintage ATVS,
motercycles, mini-
bikes, lawn mowers or
any other cool
motorized vintage
machines

FAIRBANKS

click here to view full size flyer

Back to Top

Fairbanks Aviation Day!

We are excited to be partnering once again with
the Alaska Operators Council and their
Fairbanks Aviation Day, Saturday, May 16th.

Scouts will register through the Council Office
and will have the opportunity to complete the
requirements for the Aviation Merit Badge while
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participating in the many fun and exciting
planned activities.
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Outstanding Scout
of the Year

Deadline is 15 March 2020
Annually, the Veterans of Foreign Wars
of the United States awards three
individuals who are:

Eagle Scout recipients, Girl Scout Gold
Award recipients, Venture Summit Award
recipients and/or Sea Scout Quartermasters
who have risen above their peers in
exemplifying the qualities of that rank.

click here for flyer
click here for Brochure and Entry Form
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VFW POST 10029
BUFFALO / HALIBUT RAFFLE TICKETS:
$50 EACH DRAWING: AUGUST 8, 2020

VP Post 10020 2nd Annual Butalo Huo affe Buffalo Hunts are for Fall 2020 season
at the Alaskan Interior Game Ranch

located in Delta Junction. Halibut Charter
. . for two is for the 2021 Season.

VFW Post 10029 2nd Annual
Buffalo Hunt Raffle

Only 400 Tickets Sold
$50.00 a ticket
Grand Prize
2.5y0 Bull Buffalo
Second Place Prize
2.5y0 Cow Buffalo

Third Place Prize
Full Day Halibut Charter for two
\WING WILL BE HELD AT THE NINTH ANNUAL
SHOOTING CLAYS!

Click here for flyer and more information

Back to Top

Toontuk News!
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The lodge held the annual dinner on the 22nd of
February and had a great turn out for the event.
James Hill was presented with the Founder's
Award and Ernest Hollcraft was the Arrowman of
the year. We also presented the three new Vigil
members, Sebastian Boice, Linda Hill, and
Matthew Banaszewski, with their Vigil
Certificates.

In upcoming news for the lodge, we are having
our annual Woadstoak weekend event from the
20th of March till the 22nd. Come to the monthly
Lodge meeting on the 12th of March for more
information.

Back to Top

PICK.CLICK.GIVE

PI Ck As you apply for your

Alaska Permanent Fund

Cl | Ck‘ Dividend please

remember to

G ive, Pick.Click.Give!

The Midnight Sun
Council, Boy Scouts of America will be
listed as an option

f you choose to Pick.Click.Give to the
Council you can let us know about it later on
your Friends of Scouting pledge card

Back to Top

Interested in Fundraisers

® euNd&ﬂ\S‘f ,.

For 2020, we are researching fundraising
opportunities for the Spring to help with next
year's rechartering cycle. If you have ideas or
would like to be on the committee, contact CJ
Stewart at clinton.stewart@scouting.org.

Back to Top

Cub Scout Preview Adventure Protect
Yourself Rules
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Galloway at mikegalloway55@gmail.com to learn
more!

Back to Top
POPCORN UPDATE

e
Trail's End.

Trails End is discontinuing their scholarship
program!

Here is what you need to know.

Scouts enrolled in the scholarship by March 31,
2020, can continue to submit scholarship forms and
their account will be credited 4% of their sales for the
popcorn fundraiser in 2020, 2021 and 2022. Sales
after December 31, 2022, will not be eligible for
credits to a Scout's scholarship account.

There will be no new Scout enrollments into the
scholarship program after March 31, 2020.

Trails End will continue to pay out existing
scholarship funds to eligible recipients under the
current scholarship program.

Scholarship changes were decided by Trails End, not
your local council.

Trails End will be notifying Scouts who sold $2,500+
in 2019, as well as active Scouts enrolled in the
scholarship program.

Back to Top

2020 Eagle Scout
and
Volunteer Recognition
Annual Dinner

Thank you to everyone who attended our Annual
Dinner February 8th and congratulations to all the
award
recipients!

Please see some photos from the evening below.
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District Award of Merit Recipients
The Tanana Valley District:

Lani Widell and Kevin O'Neal.

The Bush District:

The Silver Beaver Recipient:
Cathie Harms Tordoff

To see all the pictures from the 2020 Annual
Dinner, please visit this link
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SCOUT SHOP CORNER!
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A: No, they should not remain on the speakers'
platform or in a conspicuous location where
media could construe their presence as an
endorsement or symbol of support.

Q: Why is this the rule?

A: The policy is meant to prevent someone from
using our brand to convey support of a candidate
or ideology. This prevents Scouts from being
used by any party in campaign advertisements
or materials.

Q: So then why is it OK to even present the
colors or lead the Pledge of Allegiance at all?

A: Those are displays of loyalty to the nation,
something the BSA has always endorsed.
Regardless of the outcome of the political race,
the candidate and supporters pledge allegiance
to the U.S. Because of this, it is always
acceptable and deemed to be a part of the civic
process. Also, this "service" is offered to any
party, regardless of political affiliation.

Q: Can Scouts and Scouters pose for photos
with political candidates at these events?

A: Yes. But photos of candidates or Scouts in
uniform or BSA marks and logos are not allowed
in political campaign materials of any kind.

Q: Can adult leaders or Venturers who are 18
or older vote in elections?

A: Not only can they - they should! This policy
isn't meant to limit the freedom of thought or
action of any official or member acting as an
individual. Scouters and Venturers shouldn't
wear their uniform to the polling place, but they
should vote for whichever candidate they prefer.
That's all part of being a good citizen - something
the BSA has taught for more than a century.

Q: What can Scout leaders do to support this
policy?

A: Volunteers (and professionals) must be alert
to situations that would imply that the BSA favors
one candidate or party over another. Strict
observance of our long-standing policy against
the active participation of uniformed Scouts and
leaders in political events is mandatory.

Q: Does Scouting still teach patriotism and
citizenship?

A: Yes! The BSA teaches the ideals of patriotism
and good citizenship as required to fulfill its
purpose.
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[‘Fj Like us on Facebook

Are you a friend of the Midnight Sun Council's
Facebook page? If the answer is no, then you
are missing out on all of the important updates
and announcements that we share via
Facebook, like our meeting announcements,
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upgrades at Lost Lake, changes in program, and
more! Come check us out, "LIKE" the page and

"SHARE" the stories with your friends.
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Join Our Mailing List |
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Midnight Sun Council | 907-452-1976 | http://www.midnightsunbsa.org/
1400 Gilliam Way, Fairbanks, AK 99701

Stephen Smith
Robert Stewart

Tasmine Stebbins

C.J. Stewart

Matt Banaszewski
Tammy Illguth
Richard Baumfalk

Stacy Brandon

Scout Executive
District Executive

Senior Learning for Life
Executive

Development Director
Director Camping Services
Registrar/Scout Shop

Lost Lake Camp Ranger
Office Manager (Accounting)

stephen.smith@scouting.org

robert.stewart@scouting.org

tasmine.bennett@scouting.org

clinton.stewart(@scouting.org

matthew.banaszewski@scouting.org
tammy.illguth@scouting.org
lostlakeranger(@gmail.com

stacy.brandon(@scouting.org
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